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Dear Parents,

Year 2 will be benefiting from a block of Forest School sessions beginning on Thursday 2nd February. Children will need to bring their forest school kit in a bag on this day, along with a spare carrier bag for their dirty wellies/outdoor shoes. At the end of the day, children will be dismissed in their forest school clothes with their dirty wellies/outdoor shoes in a plastic bag. 

Forest school dates:
Thursday 2nd February
Thursday 9th February
Thursday 16th February
Thursday 9th March
Thursday 16th March (Parent engagement)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note, there will be NO forest school session on Thursday 2nd March due to World Book Day, therefore the parent engagement session will be for both classes on Thursday 16th March. The parent engagement session invites parents to join their child in our forest school session to experience some of the learning and activities that the children have been completing.   

As before, sessions will be delivered by Mr Christian Fox, a specialised Forest Schools Leader, and take place in our school grounds. These lessons aim to enrich the curriculum, deliver specific skills and they will also be a great deal of fun!

To ensure your child can take part in this activity, they must bring to school the following kit: 
· T-Shirt
· Jumper
· Waterproof Coat
· Trousers (ideally not jeans)
· Waterproof trousers (optional)
· Socks
· Walking boots or wellies
· Hat/Scarf/Gloves

Please do not buy new clothes as they will get messy.  

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Mohring and Mrs Nesbitt
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